
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

CHILD PROTECTION STATEMENT 
 
 
 
 

We recognise at Bilton Grange the right of children to grow up in a caring environment 

free from neglect, abuse or exploitation.  Our Child Protection Policy is designed to provide 

a high standard of care, to promote and safeguard children’s welfare and to acquaint them 

with the way in which they can bring concerns to the attention of a member of staff. All 

such concerns will always be taken seriously. 

 

All staff are made aware of the procedure to adopt wherever there is suspicion of any form 

of child abuse. Child protection procedures and the means of identifying possible abuse 

form part of the training for all staff involved with child welfare. 


